
November 24th, 2016 

 
I want to give a big thanks to everyone that helped at the Halloween 

dance.  We had so much fun and it was a huge success.  Hope to see you 

all out at the friendship dance in February.   

We are having our family movie night on Friday December 2nd from 6-8.  

We are showing FINDING DORY.  Come in your pj’s and bring a blanket 

and cozy up to watch this fun family movie.  We will have popcorn, 
water, cookies and oranges.  Hope you all can come out.   
 
Hot lunch is tomorrow.  If you are available to help hand out pizza please meet on the stage at 11:30.   
 
Decembers car free Friday will be December 2nd.   Please try to walk/bike/scoot into school on this day. 
 
Purdys orders were due last week and we had a great response.  We sold over $5000 in chocolates which brings 
in just over $1000 to the school.  Great job selling!!  Orders are delivered to the school on December 6th and will 
be sent home with your child on December 8th. 
 
Please check out Bricks 4 Kids.  This is the afterschool program that is offered on Mondays. We will be doing 
another session with them. Stay tuned for registration information.   

http://www.bricks4kidz.com/canada-victoria/program-events/after-school-programs/ 

 
Northridge Elementary School is organizing a holiday shopping event for the students.  This is an opportunity for 
students to do their Christmas shopping for members of their families and learn about the joy of giving. 
More info will be sent home in the next couple of days. 
 
Check us out on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/.  It’s a great way to keep up to date on 
what’s going on at the school. 
 
We invite everyone out to our January meeting as that is when elections are held.  If you are interested in 
becoming more involved in your PAC please come.  We are looking for people to join the fundraising committee, 
emergency prep committee and a safe routes committee.  If you are interested in these or any other roles 
please email Linsay at l.szteina@gmail.com for more information.   
 
Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread, Bottle Depot and Mabels Labels.  

Check out the school website for more information about these fundraisers. 

We are compiling a list of caregivers that offer daycare services, can help on pro D days or can take in kids during 

school closures.  If you would like to be added to this list please sent your name, number, email address and 

ages of kids you can care for to l.szteina@gmail.com 

For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, Jan 18th at 

6:30pm in the staff room 
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